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School Newsletter – 22nd MAY 2019 Term 2 Week 4 
 

 
From the Principal 

 
This term professional development for staff will 
focus on the implementation of our new science 
and technology syllabus. 
 
All staff attended our COSiES (Community of 
Schools in the Eastern Suburbs) conference for 
Staff Development day.   The keynote speaker 
and workshops followed the theme of 
‘Connecting, Creativity, Curiosity and Coding.’ 
Workshops included: Everyone can Create and 
Everyone Can Code by The Apple Education 
Team, Creative Classroom from Google and 
Computational Thinking with Microbits, to name a 
few. 

 
 

To support further coding experiences in the school, we have on loan from the 
STEMSHARE initiative, a kit containing a variety of robotic devices including Ozbots, 
Makey Makey, Microbits and EV3 LEGO. These devices will be used in classrooms 
and lunchtime code clubs to develop collaboration, problem solving and scientific 
thinking. 
 
Code Club has started for interested students in Year 2, 3 and 5. This is held at 
lunchtimes throughout the week. It is very popular and will continue throughout the 
year to allow different groups to participate. Thank you to our teachers for 
volunteering to run these extra-curricular activities in their lunch time. 

 
Upgrades continue at Rose Bay PS 
 
Work around the school continues with the painting outside the Year 6 classroom and 
aftercare. The library area has had another area painted as well as areas in Block D. 
We are also renovating the staff toilets in Block B and D. The school is looking fresh and 
clean.  Still more to come…. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 
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Diary Dates 
Term 2 
MAY 
Wednesday 22 
Y1 Powerhouse Museum Excursion 
Thursday 23 
K-6 Safe on Social Media sessions 
6pm Safe on Social Media Parent 
session 
 
JUNE 
Saturday 1 
P&C Comedy Night Parent Fundraiser 
Tuesday 4 
Sport-a-thon-Rugby World Cup 
Tuesday 11  
Y4 Art Gallery Excursion  
Thursday13  
Y3 Art Gallery Excursion  
Monday 17 
UR Strong Wellbeing Sessions Stage 3 
Wednesday 26June 
Multicultural Public Speaking in Hall  
Thursday 27 June 
Band Concert 
 
JULY 
Friday 5  
PSSA & School Sport conclude 
Last Day Term 2 
 

Term 3 
JULY 
Tuesday 23  
Students return for Term 3 
Tuesday 30  
Y3-6 Athletics Carnival 
 
AUGUST 
Monday 12 
Senior Choir at Sydney Opera House 
Tuesday 13 
P & C Meeting 
Wednesday 21 
Art by the Bay Opening Night 
 



Date: Tuesday 4th June 2019

Time: 9.30 - 11.05 

How does the event work? 
Every student will participate in 13 different sporting activities and rotate around the various stations. Each 
class has been given a country that participates in the Rugby World Cup. The students will wear the colours 
of that country's team. Sport shoes, hat, sunscreen, water bottle and appropriate clothes for sport are 
essential.  

How does the fundraiser work? 
Each student will receive a sponsorship booklet TODAY to 
sign up family, friends and neighbours. 
On the morning of the event, all students bring in their 
sportathon booklets. 

After the event, all students return sponsorship money to be 
in the draw for fantastic prizes. 
There are two draws, one for students raising $30 or more 
and one for students raising $100 or more.  
There are also awesome prizes for the top money earners 
including vouchers, sports packs, holiday camps and MANY MORE! 

There will be fabulous class prizes of sporting sessions with NSW 
Rugby, awarded to the top money-raising classes in each stage. 

When do I hand in my sponsorship money? 
Money can be paid on line via the school website from Tuesday 4th June until Friday 28th June. Alternatively, 
there will be a “drop box” at the school office.  

Where is the money going? 
This year we are raising funds for the school’s technology programs. ALL the money raised from the event 
goes directly towards helping our children. Previously, funds raised at the event have been used to 
purchase smart boards, iPads and robots for our technology programs.  As the school’s major annual fund 
raiser, we hope you will generously support this event. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
We still need donations of prizes and vouchers. If you can donate something suitable, please email us or  drop it 
into the school office.  We would love your assistance on the morning from 9.00am-11am to help 
run the activity stations. If you can help, please email your name, child’s name and 
class to sportathon2019@gmail.com.

Many thanks in advance to all parents and students for their involvement in this very special event. 

The 2019 Sportathon Team 

RUGBY WORLD CUP SPORTATHON 2019
ONLY TWO WEEKS TO GO!!!

mailto:sportathon2018@hotmail.com
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Term 2 Invoices 
 
Your term 2 invoice has been posted and should arrive this week.  If you have any outstanding amounts from term 1, these will appear 
as a total on your term 2 invoice. Please contact the office for assistance with any queries about invoices. 

 
ySafe Parent Session - A workshop to learn about managing your child’s technology use 
 

Rose Bay PS is offering a workshop for parents to learn more about managing their children’s 
technology use, including information around current social media trends, popular games 
and gaming behaviours, recommendations regarding screen time and strategies for 
implementing healthy online limits. We will also cover information on setting boundaries 
around technology, online behaviour management, and tools for managing technology 
both in and outside of the home. 

 
This session will be facilitated by Yasmin London, Executive Director of leading cyber safety education organisation, ySafe Social Media 
& Cyber Safety Experts. Yasmin has been a specialist youth liaison officer with the NSW Police Force for over 7 years of her service. 
 
Date- Thursday 23rd May 2109 
Time- 6.00pm 
Venue- Rose Bay PS School Hall 
 
This is an important school event for all parents.  Please register by clicking on the link http://bit.do/Rosebayps.    

 
 
Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020  
 
We are taking enrolments for our Kindergarten students commencing in 2020. 
Enrolling your child in Term 2 assists the school to plan for Kindergarten numbers 
for next year.  
 
Please refer to our school website https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-
our-school/enrolment.html to book a school tour. 
 
If you have any questions, please email the school office at  
rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call us at 9371 4800 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to Rose Bay Public School next year. 

 

 
 
 
 
Art Show - Save the Date 
 
An important reminder to save the date, Wednesday 21 August, for our 2019 Art 
Show launch.  As many of you already know, the art show is one of the highlights 
of the year and is extremely well attended by the entire school community.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://bit.do/Rosebayps
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
mailto:rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Library News from Miss Skelton  
 

 
Our Grandparents Day Book Stall was a great success! Over $1,600 worth of new picture 
books, home readers and text sets were donated by the Grandparents and Friends of our 
Kindergarten students.   Thank you to all the very generous families who purchased books. 
These new books are in the process of getting covered and will be ready for Kindergarten 
and classes to borrow this term.   
 
Also, a reminder about the Premier’s Reading Challenge - keep reading.  

 
 

 
RBPS Cross Country Carnival 
 
On Thursday 2nd May, all children in years 3– 6 participated in our annual Cross Country Carnival at Lyne Park.  Students turning 8, 9 or 
10 this year ran a 2Km event and those turning 11 or 12 years ran a 3Km race.  
 
Every student did their very best. Congratulations to all.   Well done to those students listed below whose times were good enough to 
represent Rose Bay PS at the SCPSSA District Cross Country yesterday!  
 
 

8/9 Years Boys 8/9 Years Girls 

1. Clancy O 1. Niki D 

2. Charles R 2. Samara S 
3. Charlie B 3. Indi W 
4. Adam S 4. Meisha H 
5. Orlando G 5. Aoife H 
6. Jonah B 6. Indigo T 
10 Years Boys 10 Years Girls 
1. Henry S 1. Riley C 
2. Zane W  2. Henrietta R 
3. Noah S 3. Lily K 
4. Jesse E 4. Jade J 
5. James A 5. Blaize M 
6. Oliver K 6. Summer N  
11 Years Boys 11 Years Girls 
1. Jayden F 1. Chloe M 
2. Zack E 2. Azure BG 
3. Saul C 3. Lilah R 
4. Giuliano A 4. Bronte C 
5. Lee M 5. Sophie M 
6. Conrad L 6. Abigail S 
12 Years Boys 12 Years Girls 
1. Shannon S 1. Eden L 
2. Sebastian S 2. Amy L 
3. Will L 3. Keira D 
4. David T 4. Ariella H 
5. Asher L 5. Eden Z 
6. Jed B 6. Lily S 
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P&C News 
The P&C is very busy organising loads of events that are coming up over the next couple months.  
Without your support and attendance at these events, none of this would be possible. Please 
email rosebaypc@gmail.com if you can volunteer your time for any of the following events: 
 
Comedy for a Cause Parent Fundraiser:  Saturday 1 June at 6:45pm  See the poster below for more 
information and to purchase your tickets. 
Sport-a-thon:  Tuesday 4 June at 9:45am  Please email:  sportathon2019@gmail.com if you can assist.  
 
With our Comedy for a Cause parent only fundraiser fast approaching, the P&C is excited to announce the collaboration with 2 school 
families. 

Ovolo Hotels have generously donated a gift voucher for 1 Free Night and Dinner at any of their 
hotels in Australia. Watch out for our raffle ticket sellers in the playground and on the night. The 
promocode OvoloXBusiness will also give all RBPS families 15% 
discount at any Ovolo hotel.  

Nick Spencer Wines will be supplying the wine for our bar on the 
night.  They are generously giving RBPS families the opportunity to order bottles of wine at a discounted 
rate, on the night and for the future. 

Numbers for the comedy night are strictly limited so book your tickets at www.comedyforacause.net/ROSE 
as soon as possible.  Ticket cut off is Tuesday 28 May. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mother’s Day Breakfast and Election Day Sausage Sizzle 
 

A huge thank you to Richard Jones and all of the amazing 
Dads and the extra Mums for giving up your time and helping 
put on such a fantastic Mother’s Day morning tea. We 
appreciate you all so much. A big thank you to Sandy Swartz, 
of The Cooks Little Secret, for the delicious catering and always 
supporting our school. 
 
Another huge thank you to Mike Tipper and his awesome team 
of volunteers for putting on another great sausage sizzle on 
Election Day.  A successful event and a great community day!  

 
And don't forget to LIKE our Rose Bay PS Facebook Fundraising Page to stay up to date with our fundraising efforts and for event 
updates.  https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter. 

mailto:rosebaypc@gmail.com
mailto:sportathon2019@gmail.com
http://www.comedyforacause.net/ROSE
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter
scrawford6
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YOU CAN DO IT! 

Oscar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Focus 2: Social and Emotional Wellbeing 

The 5 Keys to 
Success 

Confidence 
The students are encouraged 
not to be afraid to try new 

things, make mistakes, express 
opinions, talk in front of the 

class or to meet someone new. 

Persistence 
Students are encouraged to put 

in their best effort and 
continue to try hard. They are 

encouraged not to give up 
when something is difficult and 

feels like it’s too hard to do. 

Organisation 
Students set goals to do their 
best when learning something 

new. Students are encouraged to 
plan their time so they are not 
rushed. They learn the steps to 
take to complete complicated 

work. Students are encouraged to 
have all supplies ready and they 
also need to put things away so 
that they can be located when 

needed. 

Getting Along 
Students are encouraged to be 
friendly towards others including 

those who have different 
backgrounds and cultures. They 

are taught skills and strategies to 
make friends, work with others 

and solve problems independently 
and effectively. 

There are 5 keys to success…
1. Persistence
2. Getting Along

3. Resilience
4. Organisation
5. Confidence

Connie 
Confidence 

Pete 
Persistence 

Gabby Get Along 

Oscar 
Organisation 

Ricky 
Resilience 

Resilience 
Students become aware of 

how to stay calm and not 
getting extremely angry, down 
or worried when faced with 

difficult and challenging 
situations and people. Students 

learn skills to control their 
behaviour when they are upset, 

calming down in a reasonable 
period of time and bouncing 

back. 



Rose Bay Public School 
Term 2 Band News! 

Dear Parents and Ensemble Members, 

Term 2 has started with our amazing Junior Band tackling their first full page song Beethoven’s Ninth and our 
Senior Band have started working on exciting new songs they will be playing at the UNSW Band Festival later 
in the year! A big shout out to our amazing RBPS musicians who are doing a great job with their new music!  

Junior Band: 
The Junior Band have been working hard on their band book ‘Tradition of Excellence’ and should be focusing 
especially on ​Pages 9, 10. ​Please also keep looking at ​Beethoven’s Ninth and your 5 note scale​. 

Senior Band: 
Well done to the Senior Band for their progress this term. The Senior Band members should be focusing on 
the pieces ​Journey Through the Void, The Tempest and Havana.  

Introducing our RBPS Band Captains! 

Congratulations to our New Band Captains Noa-Rose and Archie!  

Voted in by our Senior Band, Noa-Rose and Archie will be in charge of 
leading the band in performances, collecting awards for the band, and 

announcing pieces at concerts! Keep up the great leadership Noa-Rose and 
Archie! 

Section Shoutout: 
Junior Band:​ Flute Section! Congratulations to our flutes, who have got 
through the hardest part of making a sound on this tricky instrument and are 
doing a great job of learning their new notes.  

Senior Band: ​Trumpet Section! Congratulations to our Trumpet section 
who are getting a really strong brass sound on their instruments now and 
doing a good job of some tough new music- keep up the great work 
trumpets!  

Keep an eye out for our news on our end of term concert! Everyone is welcome to join us! 
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